
July 23, 2024 

Florida Department of Law Enforcement 
Attn:  Patricia Stark, Government Analyst II 

      Tennille Robinette, SMA Supervisor 
Post Office Box 1489 
Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1489 

Re: Recission of Drone Replacement Program Grant Award ID: 3X067 

Dear Ms. Stark and Ms. Robinette: 

     As the Mayor of the City of North Port, please accept this letter as an official request from the City of 
North Port to rescind the FDLE Drone Replacement Program Grant Award ID: 3X067. At this time, 
the City is unable to meet the grant requirements set forth in the award due to circumstances beyond 
the City’s control. 

Sincerely, 

Alice White, Mayor 
City of North Port, Florida 


